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AEC 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Objection to AEC proposal to change the Division of Warringah boundaries for the 

next federal election. 

 

I write to lodge my concerns with the proposed changes to the Warringah boundary. My 

objection is with the removal of Dee Why and North Curl Curl. These two communities are 

physically and culturally connected to the broader Warringah community and does not make 

reasonable sense to me to remove them.  

The removal of French’s Forrest West, Forestville and Killarney Heights are less connected 

by either natural bush corridors, and while disappointing to loose them, I do not oppose.  

I neither support nor oppose the addition of the proposed suburbs e.g. Rest of Cremorne 

and Neutral Bay etc. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely  

Andrew von Mayer 

27 June 2024 
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